
Not everything is 
available on the NHS

There are some things  
we may need to charge for.

People often come to their GP for services that are not 
available on the NHS and therefore are not funded by 
the NHS. In these circumstances, practices are entitled 
to charge for these services. These non-NHS services 
are listed below:

	» Fitness to exercise
	» Ability to participate in activity
	» Confirmation of an address for school places
	» Sickness for missed examinations
	» Sick notes for less than 7 days
	» Confirmation of identity/witness to signature
	» HGV and DVLA applications
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